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TERM 6: Mon 3rd June to Fri 19th July 2024

TERM DATES - 2024

TOPICS FOR THIS TERM

Welcome back to our last term of the academic year! With a large number of our older children 
preparing to move onto school we will be asking parents to come in later in June to have a look 
at their child’s Moving On Document before it is sent onto school.

Staffing
Mrs Harrington will be joining our team on June 
17th, she has previously worked at Castle School, 
Puddleducks Pre School and Somerdale School.

Miss Goddard has also joined us for the summer 
term working every afternoon to help to support the 
children in their last term of the year.

We wish them both a warm welcome and hope they 
will be very happy working at Queens Road.

Kate Sheppard, Pre-School Manager

Our topics for Term 5 will include 
Numbers, The Seaside, School and 
Camping and Holidays

To go alongside our topics, we have 
a colour and number of the week and 
a letter sound for each term. (The 
information about these can be found 
on the noticeboard in the entrance to 
the building.)

P p
Tune - The wheels on 
the bus

Puff out the candles 
on the pink pig cake
p – p – p, p – p – p 
Puff out the candles
on the pink pig cake
Puff!  Puff!  Puff!

Action – Put finger to lips as a candle 
and pretend to blow out the candle.

Lawrence from Switch Rugby will be coming 
in on Wednesday mornings this term to take a 
rugby based class with the children giving them 
a chance to play games and learn new skills 
through physical activities. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 24th June - Weston Trip
No normal pre school today. There are 
still spaces on the coach if you would like 
to join us.

Friday 19th July - End of Year Leavers 
Service and celebration picnic.
More information to follow.

Shelley from Talking Tots will be continuing to visit on Tuesday 
afternoons, she will be working with a small group of children to help 
them to develop their attention and listening skills through fun games 
and activities. 

Important information. 
•	 It is very important that we keep our records up to date so please let us know if you change  
	 your address or telephone number (including mobile number). Also ensure your mobile is  
	 switched on just in case we need to get in touch.
•	 Each child needs a change of indoor shoes, an individual towel, a complete change of  
	 clothes and a water bottle (filled with water only). Please make sure all your child’s  
	 belongings are clearly named.
•	 If you wish to purchase a pre-school T-shirt, sweatshirt or towel please see a member 
	 of staff. 
•	 Please note that mobile phones are not permitted to be used at pre-school, please do
	 not use them when you drop off or pick up from the setting as this is a safeguarding 		
	 concern.

Lunchtime Please can you put a small plate in your child’s lunch box and please try to keep 
your child’s lunch as healthy as possible. We do not allow sweets or solid chocolate bars in their 
lunch boxes. Lunch boxes are kept in the fridge during the morning to ensure they remain fresh 
until lunchtime.

We also have some children with severe food allergies attending pre school at the moment 
so we cannot allow any children to have eggs or nuts in their lunchboxes at the moment. 
Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Miss Goddard

Tesco Fundraising
We have been busy spending 
the money we received from 
the Tesco book sale and so far 
have purchased some football 
goal nets, two new Scuttlebug 
ride on toys, large foam building 
bricks, books and equipment 
to enhance our Dentist and 
Optician role play areas and a 
few other items.


